Grant Township
Blight Enforcement Report -April, 2025

1) I was contacted by Paul and Jody Lambert about someone
possibly trespassing on their property in Chapple L.ake. I informed
them that it was me following up on a trailer complaint.

2) Ireceive two complaints from Jennifer Pantallesco in regards
to properties on Carpenter. The first address is 5182 and the next is
5222. These properties have several issues that need to be addressed
and I will be sending letters to each of these residences. These
complaints were delivered to the TWP hall and forwarded to me.

3) Iwas informed of possible non-registered vehicles and junk

accumulation on Mercer and Lake Street. I will be getting addresses
and owner information to send a letter to this spot. My only concern
is this address may be in Plainfield TWP. I will be checking to see if

this is the case.

4)  Also on Mercer I was told that the owner of 2172 Mercer
passed away approximately 6 months ago. There is a silver vehicle in
the yard and also scattered junk. I will be getting information from
the tax assessor about the owner or next of kin.

5) I got a call from Sharon Baade about a toilet bowl and barrel
submerged some distance off shore in Sand Lake. I told her I would
look into it but did not know how I could get these things removed.
I spoke to a resident that is familiar with these objects and he stated
""that stuff has been there for years". I will look into what I can do
to make the area safer, as stated these objects are below the surface.

Norman Andersen, Submitted
Blight Control Officer April 30, 2025



